
AGENCY RESPONSE TO EIA 
 

Department of General Services - Division of Consolidated Laboratory Services 
 

Proposed Revision to  
Accreditation for Commercial Environmental Laboratories (1VAC30-46) 

 
 

The agency has reviewed the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of 

Planning and Budget and has no comment. 

 

 
 


